
Notice 

 

                                                                                                Date:- 21/01/2017 

 

 

 

This is hereby given to inform all the students of GGI that like previous 

year we are going to organise a one day excursion to visit Kolkata 

Book Fair &  Science city in the month of January, 2017.So,we are 

highly expecting your  participation to get utmost satisfaction and special 

favour form this event. 

This notice is given to make you aware for prior information and 

participation for a meeting on 24th January 2017(at 5.15 P.M. onwards). 

Scheduled date of journey and others information will be published 

shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sports and Cultural Committee,  

Global Group of Institutions, Haldia 

 

_______________________________ 

(Signature of Sports and Cultural Committee) 

 

 

 


